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BOOK FAIR 

Mon 11th March – Fri 15th March 
 

Dear Parents, 

 

We are very pleased to inform you that the Book Fair, supplied by the Travelling 

Books Company, is returning to Northwick Park Primary Academy. 

 

Each class will be taken by their teacher to visit the Book Fair soon after it arrives so 

that they can see the range of books available.  However, books will only be sold 

between 3.00 pm – 4.00 pm in the small hall to enable parents to supervise the books 

being selected by their children. 

 

The Book Fair will also be open at 6.00 pm on 12th March after the reception Year 

One and Year Two Bedtime Story session. 

 

Every book purchased benefits the school as we receive commission on the sales and 

this is spent on books for the school. 

 

We look forward to seeing you there and for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Mrs E. Lane 

Headteacher 
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